
Restricted to Industrial Users Only 

Permitted use of Nickel Cadmium (Ni-Cd) Batteries:

According to Article 4 of the Batteries Directive (2006/66/EC) the use of 
Nickel-Cadmium batteries in only permitted for emergency and alarm 
systems, specifically emergency lighting or medical equipment.

Therefore, this item is restricted to industrial users and cannot be supplied to 
the general public (non-trade customers).




